
* 

Is your child due to start Junior School in  

September 2024? 
 

We warmly invite you to visit us at Freegrounds Junior School for a talk from 

the Headteacher - Mr O’Hearn (which will be held in the school hall) on 

 

Tuesday 7th November 9:30am-10:00am 

or  

Wednesday 8th November 2:15pm-2:45pm 

 
Please contact us by email to confirm your visit on  

admin@freegrounds-jun.hants.sch.uk 
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